
From: Raymond Lopez <Raymond.Lopez@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 3:43 PM 
To: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org>; Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Roberto Martinez <Roberto.Martinez@cityofchicago.org>; Maricela Gallegos 
<Maricela.Gallegos@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Leadership Seminar & Travel - American Israel Friendship League 
 
Good afternoon – kindly find the official invitation received by myself to participate in this delegation as 
a Member of the City Council of the City of Chicago.  The estimated total value of this trip is 
$5,300.  Additionally, subsequent associated expenses have been filed for reimbursement. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you! 
 
Ald. Raymond Lopez 
15th Ward 
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